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Bushmills Primary 
School & Nursery Unit 

Update 

As we approach the end of March and our Easter break, please note the 

following: 
 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Please be reminded Parent/Teacher interviews will take place on Tuesday 27th 

and Wednesday 28th March between 2:00pm and 4:00pm.  All pupils will 

finish school at 1:50pm on these days and child care facilities will be in place 

should you wish to avail of these during your allocated interview time. 

 

Extended Schools 

Due to the Parent/Teacher interviews and the end of term there will only be 

Extended Schools clubs available on Monday 26th March 2018. 
 

Tuck Shop 

As we are approaching the end of term, as a treat a Tuck-shop will be 

available Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday for all pupils in Primaries 1 to 7. 
 

Time-Capsule Event 

Were you or someone you know in the classes that buried a time capsule over 

20 years ago?  Come along to the school on Monday 26th March at 10:00am to 

discover what was planted all those years ago!  If you plan to attend please 

contact the school in order to confirm numbers for catering purposes. 
 

Lost Property 

A number of lost property items have been handed into the office over the past 

months.  Unfortunately there are no names on the items and therefore we have 

been unable to return them to their rightful owner.  Therefore the lost property 

box will be in the foyer during the Parent/Teacher interviews for parents to look 

for any items their child may have lost.  


